Brittany Henry

From: josh@splitsecondtiming.com

Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 1:14 PM

To: Brittany Henry

Subject: [-EXTERNAL-] [FWD: Re: Merrill Lynch Bull Run & 13.1 Fort Lauderdale]
Hi Brittany,

Here is the email from Erika :)

Best Regards,

Josh Stern

President/CEO

Cell: 954-661-2732

Email: josh@splitsecondtiming.com

-------- Original Message --------

Subject: Re: Merrill Lynch Bull Run & 13.1 Fort Lauderdale

From: Executive Director - Las Olas Boulevard
<director@Iasolasboulevard.com>

Date: Tue, September 14, 2021 12:42 pm

To: "josh@splitsecondtiming.com" <josh@splitsecondtiming.com>

Cc: Brittany Henry <BHenry@fortlauderdale.gov>, Jodi Tanner
<jodi.tanner@lasolascap.com>, Luke Moorman <luke@carrollsjewelers.com>

Dear Josh,

The Las Olas Association is aware of the two events scheduled on 11/20/21 for the Merrill Lynch Fast
and Furious 5000 Bull Run, and 12/19/21 for the 13.1 Fort Lauderdale.

We see no impact on the businesses on Las Olas Boulevard and we have no issues with the events.

It is great to see the community events continuing to happen in Fort Lauderdale and we wish you the
best.

Best Regards,

Erika Del Rio | Executive Director
Las Olas Boulevard Association
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Office

811 East Las Olas Boulevard| Suite 8 133301
Mailing

P.O Box 30013

Fort Lauderdale, FL. | 33303

: 954-258-8382
director@Ilasolasboulevard.com
: www.lasolasboulevard.com

]
EAT! ENJOY!
<

From: josh@splitsecondtiming.com <josh@splitsecondtiming.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 10:57 AM

To: Executive Director - Las Olas Boulevard <director@Iasolasboulevard.com>
Subject: RE: Merrill Lynch Bull Run & 13.1 Fort Lauderdale

Hi Erika,

These events are going to commission this week and Brittany has asked that we have an email
stating that isn't going to be any impact to the businesses on las olas for these events. Please
advise...Thanks so much!

Best Regards,

Josh Stern

President/CEO

Cell: 954-661-2732

Email: josh@splitsecondtiming.com

-------- Original Message --------

Subject: Merrill Lynch Bull Run & 13.1 Fort Lauderdale

From: Josh Split Second Timing <josh@splitsecondtiming.com>
Date: Wed, September 08, 2021 12:37 pm

To: director@lasolasboulevard.com

Hi Erika,
I'm reaching out to advise you of two events happening on Las Olas.
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The First is the Merrill Lynch Fast and Furious 5000 Bull Run on 11/20/2021

This event happens each year and is sponsored by Merrill Lynch.

The Race will start at 450 ELO and will turn around at Sunset Drive and come back to
where the participants started.

The Race will start at 7:30am and be off the streets before 9:00am on sat 11/20

The second is the 13.1 Fort Lauderdale. This will only use a portion of Las Olas starting at
6:15am on Saturday 12/19/2021.

The runners will be coming west bound from the beach starting at 6:15 am and will not
go past 15th street and head back East. All runners should be off las Olas by 7:45-
8:00am as they will be heading back to ala and continuing the rest of the event on the
beach.

Best
Josh

Sent from my iPhone
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